
Letter of Support for Tobacco Control 

Measures 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Organization Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my strong support for the implementation of comprehensive tobacco 

control measures in our community. Tobacco use remains one of the leading causes of 

preventable illness and death, and it is imperative that we take decisive action to protect public 

health. 

Research shows that effective tobacco control policies, including increased taxation on tobacco 

products, comprehensive smoking bans, and robust public awareness campaigns, significantly 

reduce smoking rates and prevent youth initiation. These measures not only save lives but also 

reduce healthcare costs associated with tobacco-related diseases. 

I urge you to advocate for stronger tobacco control measures at the local, state, and federal 

levels. Together, we can create a healthier environment for our residents and future generations. 

Thank you for considering this urgent public health issue. I look forward to your leadership in 

making our community tobacco-free. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Organization, if applicable] 


